Dear Ms/Mr xxxxxxxx,

I have the pleasure to express FAO’s appreciation to you for accepting to take on the additional responsibility to act as FAO Representative ad interim in yyyyyyy.  Please rest assured that the Organization is doing its utmost, in conformity with the relevant procedures, to appoint a suitable FAO Representative as quickly as possible.

I would like to take this opportunity to confirm that, as FAO Representative ad interim, you may be called upon to carry out a number of functions on behalf of FAO.  In this respect, I would like to inform you that you have the same level of delegated authority as an FAO Representative.  The current level of delegation of authority to the FAO Representative is as follows:

· USD 100,000 for the procurement of goods and services;

· USD 100,000 for Letters of Agreement.

You also have the authority to sign personnel contracts for national consultants and National Project Personnel (NPP).   International consultants are, on the other hand, recruited through the responsible FAO Shared Services Centre located in Santiago, Chile.

OPTION 1 (ONLY RO)

Please note that the FAO Representation in yyyyyyy falls under the managerial and technical responsibility of the Regional Office for Latin America and the Caribbean (RLC) based in Chile. 
OPTION 2 (RO + SRO)

Please note that the FAO Representation in yyyyyyyy falls under the managerial responsibility of the Regional Office for Africa (RAF) based in Ghana and is technically supported by the Subregional Office for Southern Africa (SFS) based in Harare, Zimbabwe.

In carrying out the functions of FAO Representative ad interim, you will be supported by the Officer-in-Charge, Ms/Mr zzzzzzzzz, Assistant FAO Representative (Programme). She/he is fully aware of FAO’s programmes and activities in the country and of the rules and regulations of the Organization.  She/he is best placed to assist you in exercising your role as FAORep a.i. and to provide more detailed information on the day-to-day management of the office 
As regards external meetings, you may wish to designate Ms/Mr zzzzzzzz to attend on behalf of FAO. For high-level meetings that require your attendance, including the UNCT meetings, you may wish to ask Ms/Mr zzzzzzzz to join you.
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further clarification.

Once again, I would like to thank you for having accepted to act as FAO Representative ad interim pending the arrival of the new FAO Representative.
Sincerely yours,

Daniel Gustafson

Director

Office of Support to Decentralization (OSD)

FAO Headquarters

Rome, Italy

Ms/Mr xxxxxxxxxxxx
WHO Representative and 

   FAO Representative a.i. in yyyyyy

